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Minutes for
 City of Abbeville
COUNCIL MEETING

July 19, 2021
CITY HALL 
6:00 P.M.


Mayor Jimmy Money called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. with the following Council members present:  Dexter Glanton, Brendt Murphy, Eddie Jones, Vincent Feggins and Jimmy Davis, Jr.  Also in attendance was Spence Danzey and Melissa Wilson, City Clerk.  

Dexter Glanton gave the prayer and led the pledge of allegiance.

Approval of Minutes - 
Upon motion by Brendt Murphy and second by Dexter Glanton, the Council voted unanimously to approve the July 6, 2021 minutes. 

Jubilee Décor/Christmas Tree –
Dexter Glanton provided a handout for all members to see the prices of large Christmas Trees.  Mr. Glanton asked that all look over the handout and table a decision to purchase at the next Council meeting.

Personnel Policies –
Melissa Wilson asked for approval to change the Personnel handbook to allow employees to carry over 80 hours of vacation time every year.  Mr. Murphy asked that Melissa Wilson write up the new verbiage and table the decision until the next Council Meeting.

City of Abbeville Dispatch Services –
Spence Danzey will complete the Contract and Memorandum of Agreement for all to sign. Upon a motion by Jimmy Davis and second by Vincent Feggins, the Council voted unanimously for the City of Abbeville to contract with the City of Headland to provide dispatch services by October 1, 2021.

Upon a motion by Eddie Jones and second by Vincent Feggins, the Council voted unanimously to amend the Agenda to add approval of E911 fees.  Upon a motion by Jimmy Davis and second by Vincent Feggins, the Council voted unanimously for the Mayor to approve all 911 contracts.

Abbeville Rescue Squad – Moved Back as a City Entity
Discussion was held about the City of Abbeville taking over the Abbeville Rescue Squad.  The Council agreed to table this discussion until the next Council meeting.

Street Paving –
The Mayor provided all Council members with a map of proposed streets to be paved.  He suggested they all go over the map and remove or add any streets and discuss at the next Council meeting.

Julia Drive Parking –
Spence Danzey is working on the Ordinance regarding parking in the streets.

Land on Highway 27 –
Upon a motion by Dexter Glanton and second by Vincent Feggins, the Council voted unanimously to allow the Mayor to negotiate land properties on Highway 27.








Jerry Green had nothing to report.

Eric Blankenship discussed the possibility of the Police department hosting a festival in October, 2021.  

Keith Barnes discussed moving his office to the Armory and stated that flag football would begin on August 2, 2021.

Upon motion by Vincent Feggins and second by Brendt Murphy, the Council unanimously voted to adjourn at 8:00 p.m.


							_____________________________									Melissa Wilson, City Clerk
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